Complementary
‘ ‘ ‘ Healthcare Council
of Australia

Technical Alert

TGA Manufacturing Web Page Review

Dear Members,

The TGA asked that the following information be conveyed:
The manufacturing pages of the TGA web site are currently being reviewed, with a view to:

e Change terminology from "audit" to "inspection"
e Improve the clarity of the information provided
e Ensure the currency of the information provided.

It is important to notice that this review only amends the way information is provided. It does not imply any
changes to the actual Office of Manufacturing Quality (OMQ) working processes themselves.

The review will consist of two batches of reviewed sub pages. The first batch is expected to go online on 29
April 2013. A date for the second batch to go online has not yet been set, but it will probably take another few
months.
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